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KS2 SATs Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
As you are aware that Year 6 children will be sitting their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) 
next week. During this week, your child will be completing a reading, grammar, spelling, 
arithmetic and two reasoning papers. You will note that there is no writing test as the 
assessment for this is done based on children’s writing across the year. 
 

Timetable:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Assessments will take place in the school hall to enable pupils to have the space and 
adjustments they need to ensure they’re feeling as comfortable as possible. Myself, Mr Redfern, 
Mrs Hine and Mrs Poynton will be administering the SATs and supporting the children.  
 

Ensure your child gets lots of rest and sleep over the next week to enable them to perform to 
the best of their ability - please note that smart watches cannot be worn.  
It’s very normal for pupils to feel anxious about the SATs, so please reassure them that this is a 
normal feeling. The ‘Wellbeing and Mental Health’ section of the school website contains lots of 
information and ideas for supporting children should you require it:  
https://www.st-johns-wetleyrocks.staffs.sch.uk/key-information/wellbeing-and-mental-health/ 
 

For information regarding how pupil data is held, please refer to the QEGMAT Privacy Policy 
which can be found on the school policy page: https://www.st-johns-
wetleyrocks.staffs.sch.uk/key-information/policies/ 
 

Thank you for the support that you have given your child with their homework and revision over 
the year. Finally, a thank you to our Year 6 and Mr Redfern. We are so proud of their effort and 
hard work, and how they’ve matured over the year under Mr Redfern’s guidance and care. We 
know that children will do their best, and whatever the outcome, they continue to make us 
proud.  
 

Please contact the school if you have any issues regarding the SATs and we’ll be happy to help.  
 

Kind regards 
Mrs Stone 
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